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CalSAWS BenefitsCal M&O RFP #01-2024
ADDENDUM 5 RELEASE ANNOUNCEMENT


October 4, 2024


To All Interested Vendors:

The CalSAWS Consortium announces the release of Addendum 5 to the CalSAWS BenefitsCal M&O RFP #01-2024 for your review and consideration.  

Attached you will find the following files:

· CalSAWS BenefitsCal MO RFP 01-2024 10042024 Addendum 5 Announcement.docx
· CalSAWS BenefitsCal MO RFP 01-2024 10042024 Addendum 5.zip
· CalSAWS BenefitsCal MO RFP 01-2024 10042024 Addendum 5 Clean.docx
· CalSAWS BenefitsCal MO RFP 01-2024 10042024 Addendum 5 TC.docx

Revisions have been made to the following sections:

· 9.1.1 Confirmation of Information Prior to Issuance of NOIA
· 9.3.5.3 Submission of Briefs and Documentary Evidence
· 9.3.5.5 Hearing
· 9.3.5.7 Summary of Appeal Schedule

The Consortium has added a process for confirming Bidders’ redacted proposals as described in Section 9.1.1 Confirmation of Information Prior to Issuance of NOIA.  

Additionally, a process update has been made to Section 9.3.5.3 Submission of Briefs and Documentary Evidence relating to document submission in the event an Appeal is initiated.  In turn, revisions were made to Sections 9.3.5.5 Hearing and 9.3.5.7 Summary of Appeal Schedule to align with the updated process.

All questions relating to this procurement may be directed to ProcurementTeam@CalSAWS.org. 

No response to Addendum 5 is required from Bidders. 

Thank you for your interest in the CalSAWS BenefitsCal M&O RFP 01-2024 procurement.  

CalSAWS Procurement Team
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